
 
WOKING SENIORS CLUB 

 
Monthly Meetings at Chobham Golf Club 

 
GOOD FOOD  CONVERSATION  SPEAKERS 

 
Woking Seniors Club was founded in 1962 as a lunch club for retired, or nearly 
retired, men who enjoy conversing over lunch with like-minded men and then 
listening to a talk.  The monthly speakers are chosen to cover a varied range of 
subjects. Day trips are organised two or three times a year to venues of interest 
within a comfortable coach ride distance; family members and friends are very 
welcome. 
 
The meetings are held on the 3rd Tuesday of the month from 12.00 noon to 
around 2.30pm.at Chobham Golf Club, Chobham Road, Knaphill, Woking, 
Surrey GU21 2TZ 
 
 

 
 
 

Details of the Woking Seniors Club can be found on our website  
www.wokingseniors.co.uk 

 
 

The Annual Subscription is currently £20 and runs from August 1st. 
 
 

http://www.wokingseniors.co.uk/


 
 

 WOKING SENIORS CLUB 
 

 
We are pleased to announce the launch of our website for members use. 

 

WWW.WOKINGSENIORS.CO.UK 
 

After joining the internet through your usual browser or via Google simply type 
in the above address. No login name or password is required to enter the 

secure website which is provided by 1&1 Ionos Ltd. 
 

There are five pages of useful information which are updated throughout the 
year. Click on each tab at the top of the screen to reach the page. 

 
The contact for cancelling lunch attendances or notifying guests is as follows: 

 
 

Telephone – Mr John Loosemore (Club Secretary) on 01483 768336 
 

Email - loosemorejohn7@gmail.com  
 
 

 
Preferred method 

 
Please use the Contact Us page on the website and submit the form to 

the Committee including your email address, telephone or mobile number and 
message stating your requirements and giving your name. You will always be 
sent an acknowledgement that your message has been received and acted 
upon (eg. Your lunch has been cancelled by the deadline of 11.30am on the 
previous Friday or your guests’ name has been noted).  

 
The “Signing Out” sheets for the following three months will continue to 

be available at each luncheon. 

 
NEW MEMBERS 

 
New members are welcome to join the Woking Seniors Club at any time 

of the year. 
 

Application forms are available from the Membership Secretary. 
 
Membership Secretary – Martin Scovell  Tel: 01276 856199 

email: martin@scovell.eclipse.co.uk 

http://www.wokingseniors.co.uk/
mailto:loosemorejohn7@gmail.com

